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Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
I strongly object to the proposed development on Land at Brooklands Farm Whitstable known as policy W4. 
I have known this farm since childhood and building on our much needed farmland is wrong! In addition the South 
East is already overcrowded with shortages of water and sewage system which cannot cope. 
 
Stop destroying our countryside!  
 
Regards 
 
Anthony Trinkwon 
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